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Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 4:13 PM
To: 'Ray Norman'
Subject: RE: Electronic Service of Future Documents

Good afternoon Mr. Norman,  
 
We have received your updated email address and we will update the contact information in our system. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6010 
 
From: Ray Norman [mailto:Ray_Norman@bradfordcountyfl.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 3:53 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Electronic Service of Future Documents 
 
 
Please add this email to the Florida Public Service Commission’s Case Management System for future documents 
for:  Clerk, Board of County Commissioners, Bradford County.  Thank you. 
 
 
Ray Norman 
Clerk of Courts 
Bradford County 
P.O. Drawer B 
Starke, FL  32091 
904-966-6280 (Ph) 
904-966-6256 (Fx) 
“This message may contain confidential and/or proprietary information, and is intended for the person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by 
others is strictly prohibited.” 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state or county officials regarding state or county business 
are public records and available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to disclosure. 
 
 
 




